

Dear Parents, Teachers & Children,

Please accept our invitation to join us at Avalon Christmas Fair.

Father Christmas will be waiting to meet the children in the Grotto. The Grotto only costs £5 per child and (new for 2018) includes a grotto gift bag, suitable for everyone. Parents are encouraged to take their own photos in the grotto and look out for some North Pole wildlife too. Places are allocated on a first come, first served basis (with nursery children having priority over the early slots) and will fill up fast, so please return the enclosed form at your very earliest convenience.

To help ensure the evening is a success, please can you bring in donations of any of the following.

- Bottles (from shampoo to spirits) for the tombola
- Lightly used Toys & Games
- Prizes for the Toy Tombola and the Raffle
- Mince Pies & Cakes (NO NUTS & ingredients clearly labelled)



The Children's favourite stalls are the Tub Tombola and the Toy Tombola. Please fill the plastic box provided with goodies (sweets, toys, stationery items, hair accessories) to help ensure that all children have an opportunity to win one.

There will be some great Raffle prizes up for grabs, so return your completed slips to be in with a chance of winning! The list of prizes will be displayed on the noticeboards and in the newsletter and will be regularly updated as additional gifts are received.

Admission is £2.50 per adult, payable on the night, which entitles you to a hot chocolate with cream and sprinkles θ a mince pie. Children are free.

We look forward to seeing you all there and hope you have a very enjoyable evening!

Avalon School PTA

HELP URGENTLY NEEDED!

As always, help on the night is one of our greatest needs. There are 3 new stalls for the children this year but without the volunteers, these may have to be dropped. Even if you can spare just one hour to help on a stall it would be greatly appreciated. The success of these events depends heavily on the involvement of willing parents. So please volunteer if you can!

Fill in the form overleaf if you can give us a hand!



Fiona Ellis - Christmas Fair Coordinator

Tel: 07725 170 285





Name	
Contact Number	
SANTA'S G	ROTTO TICKETS
The second secon	ticket(s) to see Father Christmas at the cost of £5 each – times will be sent re the 1st December, please make sure you add your mobile number at the top of
Total amount encl	osed £ Cash or cheques payable to 'Avalon School PTA' please.
Child's Name	Year
Child's Name	Year
Lightly used To Bottle(s) for th NEW toy for C Mince Pies (ple Cakes/Baked of Raffle Prize Do	bollowing items for the Fair: - bys / Games e Tombola (Alcohol cannot be stored on school premises so please bring that in on the day) hildren's Tombola ase state how many) goods (ingredients clearly labelled) broation (please list item and approximate value) its to the School Office. The cakes & mince pies can be brought in on the morning of the Fair.
3pm to 4pm fo 4pm fo 4pm to 5pm fo 5pm to 6pm fo	lend a hand from: - or SET UP
Dlasca raturn tha	
PIGGE ROTHER THO.	

disappointment. We cannot guarantee places as this year there is only one grotto.

LAST DATE TO RETURN IS MONDAY 27TH NOVEMBER

Raffle ticket stubs, Tub Tombola (filled or not) AND this form at your very earliest convenience to avoid